Saratoga Springs Grace Brethren Church 137 West Milton Road Ballston Spa, NY 12020

May 16, 2012

Mr. Benjamin Neri, President Galway Co-op P.O. Box 600 Galway, NY 12074

Dear Friends,

We would like to express our gratitude for the generous gift of \$200 given to our church recently. We are a small church and this gift is very much appreciated.

We strive to reach out and serve our community in many ways throughout the year, and your gift will assist us in doing so.

The Galway Co-op is a generous and well-balanced organization truly serving the people; we are honored to be members of this group.

Sincerely,

Stanley Akers Treasurer

Ston Akane

gb